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The frontage road is used heavily by those going through to Palmer Ridge High School. Having those folks
going through Misty Acres actually makes this development even worse for them being they'll now have
to deal with whatever traffic that was going thru the frontage road, now going through their

neighborhood.

It didn't sound like the county required it but rather that it was a recommendation. | think this road
should be left alone.

jane mcnally
Woodmoor Resident - Sherwood Forest area



